
  IMPORTANT DATES 
 

• September 24 — Board Meeting 4:30 pm 

• September 27 — See You At The Pole 
• September 28 — Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 
• October 1— Mpact Girls Car Wash 2-5 pm  
• October 3 — WM Friendly Fiesta 6:30 pm 
• October 12 — Senior Adult Fall Road Trip 
• October 29 — Fall Festival 5-7 pm 
• November 2-3 — Bama & Back 
• November 17-18 — Youth Convention 
 

KIDS CHURCH 
 

We will begin offering Kids Church during the 9:00 am service next 
Sunday, October 1st.  This is open to all kids Kindergarten through 
5th grade.  

 
FALL FESTIVAL 

 

Our annual Fall Festival will be Sunday, October 29th from 5-7 pm.  
There is a sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center for those that would 
like to help out. 

 
YOUTH CONVENTION 

 

The annual Georgia District Youth Convention is November 17-18 in 
Griffin, GA.  This is open to all 6-12 grade students.  The cost is $90.  
Deadline for early registration is October 1st.  See Pastor Phil for 
more information. 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

We are desperately needing volunteers for sound and media during 
our services.  If this is an area you feel led to serve in, please con-
tact Jake Shelby or Pastor Terry.  
 

Also we are in need of Sunday school teachers for our 3rd-5th grade 
Sunday school class.  If you are interested in helping with this class, 
please speak with Pastor Phil.  

 
 
 Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  

on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors.  

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds 
Rev. Phil Wortz · Rev. Mike Taylor 

328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA  30817 
www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org  

  
 
 
 
 

September 24, 2023 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
SANCTUARY FLOWERS 

 

The flowers in the sanctuary today are given in loving memory of 
Jonathan Chancey by his parents, Marvin & Linda.  Jonathan went 
to heaven in 2003 at the age of 14.  The Jonathan Chancey Schol-
arship Fund was established in his memory to provide scholarships 
for kids to attend summer camp, Royal Ranger events and Mpact 
Girls Ministry events.  If you would like to make a donation to this 
fund in his memory, mark your check or envelope appropriately. 

 
NEW BABY 

 

Congratulations to David & Cassidy Stine on the birth of their 
daughter, Evelyn Ann “Evy Ann”, born on Friday, September 15th. 

 
WOMEN’S MINISTRY 

 

Ladies, Plan to join us for an evening of fellowship at our Friendly 
Fiesta Tuesday, October 3rd at 6:30 pm in the Family Life Center.  
Sign-up today at the Welcome Center or RSVP to the church office 
by Tuesday, September 26th. 
 

CAR WASH 
 

Mpact Girls Ministry will hold a fundraiser car wash on Sunday, 
October 1st from 2-5 pm here at the church.  Donations will be  
accepted.  Proceeds will help pay for a camping trip, sleepover in 
a cave and Girls Retreat in the spring.   

 
SENIORS MINISTRY 

 

The Senior Adult Ministry will take a fall road trip to Henderson-
ville, NC on Thursday, October 12th.  We plan to visit an apple  
orchard, have lunch and see the quaint mountain town of Hender-
sonville.  Sign-up at the Welcome Center if you plan to attend.  
Details on times of departure and return will be available soon. 
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